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Once your business is ready to go, let our Public
Relations Department know and we would be glad to
schedule a ribbon cutting to celebrate your success!

Reach us at: 256-846-2044 or at jhodges@annistonal.gov. 

Note: If your business is starting up downtown, you will
need to contact Main Street Anniston & review historic
district guidelines also! Contact them at:
MainStreet@annistonal.gov. 
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